The Herb Cashvan Memorial Special Volunteer Award

Rachel Rosenzweig



May-June 2024

What do Gittie the Mouse (from *Estherella*) and Rachel Rosenzweig have in common? Both Rachel and Gittie devotedly work in the background to provide their services. Gittie and Rachel each warmly and lovingly welcome everyone in friendship. They each possess fabulous singing voices, and by coincidence, are both married to Yuri Reingold!

Rachel grew up in South Jersey and Guam, and she met her future husband, Yuri, and Wendy Jennings in Lancaster, PA. All sang in their synagogue's choir. Rachel, Wendy, and Yuri now sing in our choir, and Rachel and Yuri frequently provide music for Friday night services. Even though she still works full time, Rachel volunteers to sing at many of the Temple's events, including our picnic in March.

Thank you, Rachel, for all that you do for Beth Israel. We hope that you and Yuri enjoy your dedicated parking space for May and June.

12